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As a dual property owner within the Shoalhaven City Council area I wish to strongly oppose the proposed rate increase.
Everyone must pay rates and we all agree that this is what provides funds for everything that SCC must do, BUT, I think an
increase over and above the necessary is blatant cash grabbing from the rate payers who live within the area.

The rate payers are being asked to provide funds to provide facilities for the travellers who stay in all the council owned van
parks, and private accommodation facilities throughout the region--- this is wrong.

I feel better management of resources and more prudent spending of accumulated funds by council would far better serve the
community instead of ripping off the rate payer.

Kind Regards
Dennis Simpson &
Lynne Simpson





